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Description of Event

On July 22, 1981, VEPCO was notified by its Architect/Engineer
(Stone & Webster Engineering Corp.) that the structural analysis,
required by IE Bulletin 80-11 for the block walls in the fuel
building, show that 15 walls do not meet the design requirements
of that Bulletin. This was determined to be reportable on July
24, 1981.

Probable Consequences of Occurrence

Structura' analysis for masonry walls is conducted to ensure
that adequate provisions have been made to protect safety related
equipment during a design basis earthquake. Modifications for these
block walls have been completed to protect components in the auxiliary
building. Since the likelihood of a seismic event which may cause
these walls to collapse is small, the probability of affecting the
health and safety of the public is minimal.

Cause of Event

This event was caused by an upgrading of the design requirements
for masonry walls set forth in IEB 80-11.

Immediate Corrective Action

Design change options are being studied at the present time.

Scheduled Corrective Action

When an appropriate design modification has been proposed ard
accepted, it wiil be implemented.

Actions Taken to Prevent Recurrence

No further action is required.

Gereric Implications

This event is generic to North Anna Units 1 and 2 since the
fuel building is common to both units.



